
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

OSHKOSH POLICE DEPARTMENT 

________________________________________ 
 

Date:           June 1, 2021          
Time:           3:30 AM 

Contact:      Sergeant Aaron Achterberg 
                   3rd Shift Patrol  
                   (920)236-5700 

 
Subject:      Shooting Incident 

 

(Oshkosh, WI): May 31, 2021: The Oshkosh Police Department is currently 
investigating a shooting that occurred in the 700 block of Cherry Street in the 
City of Oshkosh. 

On 05/31/2021 at approximately 10:35 PM, officers were dispatched to a 
report of gunshots in the 700 block of Cherry St. Officers received information 
from numerous citizens that they heard gunshots. 

Officers were advised by a local hospital that a female had been dropped off 

with a gunshot wound. The victim is identified as a 23 year old female from 
Oshkosh. The female was treated and released with non-life threatening 
injuries. This investigation is still on going at this time. 

If anyone has information about this incident, please contact the Oshkosh 

Police Department at (920) 236-5700 (Option 1) or use the Relay app. If you 
wish to remain anonymous, you can do so by using the P3 tip app through the 
Winnebago County Crime Stoppers. 

 


